## **DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)**

20th November, 2019

Dear Parent / Guardian,

## Re-schedule of School Picnic

In view of the unexpected traffic chaos and concerns of the safety of the students, the Annual School Picnic will be re-scheduled. Normal lessons will be held on 22<sup>nd</sup> November, 2019 (Friday). The latest arrangements about the School Picnic will be announced on our school website and parent notice in due course.

Please return the <u>reply slip</u> to the class teachers on or before Friday, 22<sup>nd</sup> November, 2019. Thank you for your kind attention.

	Loden
	Mr. Lo Ka Chi Principal
Reply Slip (PN_1920_095) Re-schedule of School Picnic	
Date: _ Dear Principal,	November, 2019
It has come to my knowledge of the postponement of the School Piewill be held on 22 <sup>nd</sup> November, 2019.	enic and normal lessons
Signature:	
Name of Parent / Guardian:	